
In honor of Presidents Day, our offices are closed today. Minyan will meet at its
regular time of 6:15 pm this evening.

Staffing Update

Last week Rachel Bray-Spezia informed us she will be moving on from her
position as Director of Communications at B'nai Amoona to pursue another
opportunity. Rachel has dedicated over seven years to our Shul, and has brought
passion and creativity to everything she's touched. We are grateful for all that she
has done for the congregation and wish her nothing but the best in her future
professional endeavors. Although she will be greatly missed on our staff, Rachel
along with her husband, James, and son, Wolfie (current Panda class student in
our LRECC), will continue to have a loving home in our Kehillah (community).
Rachel's last day at B'nai Amoona will be this Friday, February 24. We know
everyone joins us in wishing her well and we look forward to seeing the Bray-
Spezia family at future events and services.

Upcoming Events

Boys Night Out at Felix's Pizza Pub
Tuesday, February 21 at 7:00 pm

Did someone say PIZZA? Did someone say TRIVIA?
Did someone say... BOYS NIGHT OUT?!
That's right! It's time for our next Men's Club Boys
Night Out Event!

Join us at Felix's Pizza Pub located at 6401 Clayton
Avenue, St. Louis, MO 63139

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER

BAUSY & Kolot Rosh Chodesh Adar Program:

https://www.google.com/maps/search/6401+Clayton+Avenue,+St.+Louis,+MO+63139?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.bnaiamoona.com/track.php?id=ad1188818cbc48d0829a62899506d0c2&color=b3b3b5&url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2Fxug4xZsL4yESNwsE7&h=6bd39


Hamantashen Making with Marcia Mermelstein
Wednesday, February 22 at 7:00 pm

The women of Kolot and our BAUSY teenagers will
join together with Marcia Mermelstein to make tasty
Hamantashen for Purim. Spouses are welcome to
join too! No registration needed.

Mini Minyan
THIS Shabbat, February 25 at 10:15 am

Young children and their grown ups are invited to join
Rabbi Jeffrey & Lauren Abraham in the Mendelson
Family Library for a morning of songs and activities in
celebration of Shabbat! Following Mini Minyan, we
will join the congregation for a delicious kid-friendly
Kiddush luncheon. No registration required.

And mark your calendars for the following Mini
Minyan taking place on April 1 at 10:15 am.

Shabbat Song Circle
THIS Shabbat, February 25 beginning thirty
minutes following the conclusion of morning
services (approximately 11:30 am):

We invite you to join Cantor Nathanson for a
meaningful and inspiring Song Circle following
Shabbat morning services in the Mendelson Family
Library. All are welcome to join, no registration
required.

Upcoming Song Circles: March 25, April 22, and
May 20 

Save the date for SHABBAT ZIMRAH - JUNE 10

Shabbat Across America: 
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